
S.T.E.P.
Student Textbook 

Exchange Program

Students helping other students.
Instead of selling your used textbooks, consider donating them 

to S.T.E.P. to participate in our give one, get one initiative.  

HOW IT WORKS
1.	 Bring your used textbooks to Reid Memorial Library and receive one voucher per donation 

for a free  textbook from our collection the following semester. 
2.	 Bring your voucher(s) to the library during regular operating hours to choose a new 

textbook. *Please be aware that because our collection consists solely of donations, 
	 there is no guarantee the book(s) you need will be available.

For more information, contact 
Pam Osley, (618) 468-4301.

Sponsored by Phi Theta Kappa


